TOWN OF DEERFIELD ANNUAL TOWN BOARD MEETING April 18, 2017

Chairperson Mike Schlobohm called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. Those in attendance were: Mike Schlobohm, Nick Brattlie, Dennis Mandt, Dan Kelly, Brian Berninger, Korby Holzhueter, Kim Grob, Al Pulvermacher, Jay Halverson and five attendees.

Dennis Mandt made a motion to approve the April 19, 2016 minutes. Nick Brattlie second the motion. All aye's. Motion carried.

Korby Holzhueter, Treasurer, read the Annual Financial Statement for 2016. Questions from the board members were answered by Korby. Mike Schlobohm made a motion to approve the treasurer's report. Dennis Mandt second the motion. All aye's. Motion carried.

Mike Schlobohm talked about farmers with large tractors traveling on town road to spread manure. Al Pulvermacher discussed road repairs that he recommends for 2017.

Ron Bordson asked the board for permission to have dump trucks from Savannah Park development deliver clean fill to his property. (Liberty is currently posted with weight limits.)

Kim Grob, Clerk sworn in Supervisor Dan Kelly, Bill Roelofs, Mike Schlobohm and Korby Holzhueter.

2018 Annual Meeting is scheduled for the third Tuesday of April.

Martha Berninger made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:39 p.m. Nick Brattlie second. All aye's. Motion carried.

Town of Deerfield Kim Grob, Clerk